
We hope you have had a wonderful summer of resting 

after all the hard work that you achieved last year. We 
cannot wait to hear all about what you got up to. We 
are really looking forward to seeing you all and having 

an amazing year with you. 
If you have any worries or concerns, please catch us 

at the door or contact us via the office. 

In Math this term, we will be looking at place value 

and counting up to 10. We will be focusing on 

number formation. Our English learning will be 

looking at Owl Babies ; Not Now Bernard and The 

Tiger Who Came For Tea to enhance our writing 

skills. During term one, we will be learning about The 

Gunpowder Plot in History. In Geography we will be 

exploring our local area. Children will continue to 

use the Little Wandle reading scheme, their reading 

book will go home on Fridays and is a teaching 

resource that will need to be returned by Monday. 

Wednesday 10th September- Parent and Carer Year 

Group Workshop
Thursday 25th September - Social Media and Electronic 
Devices Workshop for Parents and Carer

Homework will go home 
on a Friday and must be 

returned on a 
Wednesday.

Little Wandle books will go 

home on a Friday and 
must be returned 

Monday.
Indoor PE is on a Friday 
and Forest school is on 

Tuesday.
Children will need to bring 

in wellies. 

Please continue to 

use Spelling Shed and 

Numbots to help your 

child with their learning.
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